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I am writing in opposition to SB408. I do not see how adding this layer of bureaucracy 

would benefit Oregonians, while it is clear that this bill would have an impact on our 

healthcare options and choices. I oppose censorship of medical providers as well as 

a one-size-fits-all standardized medical care model. Please vote against SB408 to 

protect medical choice and freedom. 


